## LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH MINISTRY

Our church partners with four other local churches to support our joint ecumenical initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. Lighthouse offers a safe and affirming community where all youth grades 5-12 are:

WELCOMED regardless of religious affiliation or beliefs, EMPOWERED to explore questions of faith and life, and EQUIPPED to serve their community and the world.



All middle school and high school youth are invited to join the group at any time. Events are held at Lighthouse Headquarters, 513 West Grand Avenue in Port Washington, unless indicated otherwise. Here are their upcoming plans:



## Giving Tuesday - Tuesday evening, December 3, from 5:00-7:30 p.m.

Lighthouse hosts its big, annual fundraising event and hopes you can join them for a spaghetti supper and silent auction fundraiser. This year the event will be held at Parkside Community UCC Church, 166 W. Dekora Street in Saukville. Click here for more information.

## "Gift a Child" Christmas Shopping - Sunday evening, December 8, from 6:30-8:00 p.m.

We will be sponsoring 5 kids through the "Gift a Child" program with the Port Food Pantry. This program supports local families who may be struggling financially by helping to purchase Christmas gifts for their children. Join us as we go shopping to purchase these gifts for kids in need and help spread some Christmas cheer!

## "Lighthouse Life" Night - Sunday evening, December 15, from 6:30-8:00 p.m.

New this year, Lighthouse is offering something called "Lighthouse Life" nights once a month. This will be a time to simply hang out in the group's awesome space, eat snacks, have a short devotion on a topic of faith. Join the group for their last gathering in 2024 and enjoy a time of conversation, games, and some special Christmas fun!



Please contact Christin at (262) 483-9582 or christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org if you have any questions. Visit Lighthouse - Port Washington Saukville Ecumenical Youth Ministry on Facebook or go to their website at lighthouseyouth.org. The Lighthouse Board wishes you and your family a blessed and joy-filled Christmas as we celebrate the birth of our Savior! See you in 2025!